
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
PUBLIC MEETING FOR CONSULTATION 

 
 
To the persons interested in the project to develop a beekeeping workshop on the property located at 1015 Tamaracouta 
Road pursuant to the By-law concerning specific construction, alteration or occupancy proposals for an immovable 
(SCAOPI) no. RU.10.2017. 
 
That this draft by-law contains one or more provisions subject to referendum approval. 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE is given of the following:  
 
During a regular meeting held on April 6, 2022, the council adopted the first draft resolution relating to the project to 
develop a beekeeping workshop on the property located at 1015 Tamaracouta Road pursuant to the By-law concerning 
specific construction, alteration or occupancy proposals for an immovable (SCAOPI) no. RU.10.2017. 
 
The project consists of the development of a farm building used for the additional use "farmhouse and agriculture" with an 
area of 230 m², for a total area of farm buildings of 310 m², despite an area not conforming to the Zoning regulation 
RU.02.2011. 
 
This draft resolution concerns the Ru-4 zone, located near the intersection of Tamaracouta Road and côte Saint-Gabriel. 
The area concerned is contiguous with zones Ru-5, Ru-15, Ru-16, Vi-4, Ru-14, Ru-18, Ru-6, Ru-17, Rt-1, Ru-13 and with 
the City of Saint-Sauveur, as shown in this sketch: 

 
 

A consultation meeting will be held on Wednesday, May 4, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. at the Town Hall of the Municipality of 
Mille-Isles, located at 1262 Mille-Isles Road, Mille-Isles, Quebec.  
 
During this meeting, the Municipality will explain the draft resolution and the consequences of its adoption and will hear 
the persons and organizations who wish to express themselves in accordance with the provisions of the Planning and 
Development Act. In addition, citizens are invited to forward their questions concerning the draft resolution to the general 
direction by email at questions@mille-isles.ca, before or after the consultation.  
 
This draft resolution may be consulted at the Town Hall of the Municipality of Mille-Isles, Monday to Friday from 7:45 a.m. 
to 4:30 p.m., or on the Municipality of Mille-Isles website. 
 
Given at Mille-Isles, this 20th day of April 2022. 
 
 
 
 
Pierre-Luc Nadeau 
General Director and Clerk-Treasurer 
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